
Body-Worn Cameras 

 

The Little Silver Police Department utilizes the Watchguard V300 Body Worn Camera.  The public can 
expect to see members of the police department assigned to the uniformed patrol division using these 

cameras while on duty. 

 

The Little Silver Police Department’s policy is in accordance with the Attorney General Guidelines and 
the Monmouth County Prosecutor’s Office policy and directive.  We encourage members of the 
community to reference the Body Worn Camera Policy established by the New Jersey Attorney 

General’s Office for further information. 

https://www.nj.gov/oag/dcj/agguide/directives/ag-directive-2021-5_BWC-Directive.pdf 

 

https://www.nj.gov/oag/dcj/agguide/directives/ag-directive-2021-5_BWC-Directive.pdf

